
The	Margaretta	Township	Trustees	met	in	regular	session	October	20,	2016	at	7	p.m.																																																																																																						
Present	were	Mr.	Bias	and	Mr.	Riesterer.																																																																																																																																
Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	approve	the	minutes	from	the	October	6,	2016	meeting,	
as	presented	by	Fiscal	Officer	Mary	Ann	Lindsley.			Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																					
Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	approve	and	sign	warrants	#15528-15565	and	efts	that	
were	submitted	by	the	Fiscal	Officer	for	payment.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																																																					
Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	accept	the	financial	reports	submitted	by	the	Fiscal	
Officer.			Vote:		all	ayes.	

Mr.	Jim	Neill	gave	his	Road/Cemetery	Report.																																																																																																																									
Road	mowing	continues.																																																																																																																																																																			
The	Old	RR	project	will	be	done	next	week	with	Old	RR	being	closed	on	October	26,	2016.		Trustees	will	
have	Brenda	post	the	closing.	

Chief	Johnson	gave	his	Fire	Department	report.																																																																																																																					
The	fires	on	Wahl	Rd	and	in	Bay	View	were	discussed.																																																																																																															
The	new	cot	was	also	discussed.	

Tom	Johnson	also	gave	a	brief	zoning	report.	

Erie	Regional	Planning	is	holding	a	meeting	on	October	27,	2016	at	6:30	downtown.	

Keith	Kreager	our	Rural	Water	Representative	and	Crystal	Rock	resident	was	at	the	meeting.		He	
discussed	some	issues	regarding	Crystal	Rock.	

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer.		Vote:		all	ayes.	

The	meeting	adjourned	at	9	p.m.	

	

	

	 	 	 	 	


